
0400-EX-PL-2005From: Berrong, Fred [fred.berrong@ngc.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2006 5:18 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: 0400-EX-PL-2005 
 
Sir:  
 
The "Miramar" location on the license should be La Jolla, as you noted (not 
Rancho Bernardo).  
 
The Melbourne, FL location should be amended to be 133 kilometer radius of 
Melbourne, FL, N28-05-52.14, W80-39-43.5.  
 
Thank you for the heads up!  
 
V/r,  
 
Fred Berrong  




